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Happy Holidays in the LRC! 

This December, the Learning Resource Center overflowed with holiday spirit!  We hope you 
were able to participate in some of our events, or at least had the opportunity to stop by and 
see our festive decorations and displays.  Our Christmas tree was decorated by some of our 
youngest visitors from Head Start Discovery Center.  The bulletin board outside of the Library 
says Joy to the World and celebrates Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanzaa. 
 
The week before the campus closed for winter break, the LRC hosted a cookie exchange for 
ESLC staff on Monday, and a Christmas party and potluck with the ESLC staff on  
Tuesday.  In addition to these staff-focused events, the Library featured  
holiday music and cookies available to the public each Friday in December 
and a holiday-themed craft time where we made adorable sock snowmen. 
 
The staff of the Learning Resource Center wishes you a happy holiday season  
and a fun and safe winter break.  We’ll see you next year! 
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Financial Literacy Part 2 and 3 

On Tuesday, December 4, the LRC hosted the 
second installment of our Financial Literacy workshop, 
Setting Financial Goals, run by Suzanne Hough and 
Jessica Backs from Carrollton Bank.  These ladies 
joined us again the next Tuesday, December 11, for 
the final part of this Lunch and Learn event, Using and 
Repairing Credit.  Turnout for this workshop doubled 
in size from the first part to the third!  We are planning 
on having Carrollton Bank return next year for another 
informative workshop.  Stay tuned for details! 
 

ESLC Professional Development 
The LRC provided a two-part Mental Health 
professional development course on December 11 
and 13 for the ESLC staff.  Stephanie Seaton, Clinical 
Manager from Hoyleton Youth & Family Services 
provided thought-provoking and important information 
on recognizing and dealing with mental illness.  
Stephanie will return in January for a New Year, New 
You event on Self Care.  Check our January calendar 
for more information! 
 
 
 

Tech Tuesdays 
This ongoing event, desiged to provide patrons with  
hands-on assistance in basic computer usage, word 
processing, or using various tech devices in the LRC will 
continue next year. 
 

Meet the Author 
On Friday, January 11 from 12:30-2 p.m.,  
please join the ESLC’s very own  
Precious Simone for a book signing and  
discussion of her new book,  
Confronting the Age-Old Question:  
Why Me?  

  
Club Crochet 

Club Crochet was unfortunately cancelled in December, 
but we will continue on Wednesday, Janurary 16 with this 
ongoing, monthly event. 
 

New Year, New You 
Stephanie Seaton, Clinical Manager from Hoyleton Youth & 
Family Services, will be in the Learning Resource Center 
on Thursday, January 17 from 10-12 p.m., teaching a class 
on Self Care.  Add yourself to your New Year’s resolutions 
and join us! 
 

Medline Plus Tutorial 
Do you need help understanding your medical needs? 
Medline Plus simplifies information about diseases, 
conditions, and wellness issues into terms everyone can 
understand.  Come for a hands-on tutorial on the LRC’s 
newest resource, Medline Plus, on Tuesday, January 22 
from 11a.m.-12 p.m. in the LRC’s computer lab.   
  

December Events 

Upcoming Events 

https://www.amazon.com/Confronting-Age-Old-Question-Inspired-Journey/dp/1981233571


 

  

The Learning Resource Center will be closed From December 24th through 
January 1.  We will reopen at 8:30 a.m. January 2.  See you then! 
 
The Learning Resource Center will also be closing on Monday, January 21 
in celebrating of the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday.  We will reopen on 
Tuesday, January 22. 



 

 

Are you on our e-mail list? 

Would you like to be? 

 
Let us know by sending an e-mail to 

siue.esl.library@gmail.com so you can stay up to 

date on all events provided by your Learning 

Resource Center! 
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